
 

 
                RIDGE VALLEY SCHOOL 

RVS/CIR/189/2022-23                                                                                                 02nd FEB 2023 

INVITE FOR INVESTITURE CEREMONY  
Dear Parent, 

On behalf of the staff and students of Ridge Valley School, I would like to invite you to 
grace the occasion of the Investiture Ceremony for the academic session 2023-24.  
 

The Student Council is a true representative of the school student body and is entrusted 
with the responsibility of upholding the strong values that the school lives by.  
 
The ceremony will be held on Friday, 3rd February at 9:00 am in the school amphitheatre. 
Request you to please be seated by 8.45 am. 
 

Uniform for the students: Kindly ensure that the students are in their neat formal school 
uniform for the ceremony. 

Please find below the invitation . 
 

Mrs. Nidhi Tewari  
 

Principal 
Ridge Valley School 


